Name change, executive director for CGC

The Civic Garden Centre (CGC) embarks on a new chapter, welcoming a new executive director and a name change to the Toronto Botanical Garden.

Margo Welch recently stepped in as the Toronto Botanical Garden’s new executive director, with a mandate of better promoting the organization’s services and programs. Welch comes with a background in non-profit and profit sectors, as a consultant with fundraising consultancy Ketchum Canada, and director of exhibits and designs at the Royal Ontario Museum. She looks forward to turning the new Toronto Botanical Garden into a city landmark, providing education and inspiration to new and seasoned gardeners.

The name change to the Toronto Botanical Garden will better reflect the scope of activity provided by the organization to advance and inspire the knowledge and love of plants.

Special thanks to Ron Dubyk who led the organization until a new director could be found.

